
Blackboard 
Our Alert Messaging System 

 
At Washington Primary School, we use the Blackboard Messaging system to make 
parents aware of school cancellations, delayed opening, early dismissals and any 
other information that we may need to make you aware of immediately.  In most 
cases, the phone number listed in Blackboard is your home number.  We have the 
capability to add a second number.  Both numbers will be called. 
 
Please take the time to complete this form to make any changes or additions to 
your preferred phones. 
 
  

 
Blackboard Phone Preferences 

 
Student Name:   __________________________________      Grade: __________ 
 
Phone #1:  _______________________________ Home     Cell     Work (Please circle) 
 
Phone #2: _______________________________ Home     Cell     Work (Please circle) 
 
 
Please note:   

 Blackboard accepts a maximum of 2 phone numbers. 

 Currently, text messaging is not available. 
 

 
 

 


